
June 14, 2021 Board of Education COVID-19 Update 

 

At the Monday, June 14 Regular Board of Education Meeting, the Board voted to 

make face coverings optional during summer school except when riding in district 

transportation.  Social distancing and hand washing practices will continue.  Those 

who would like to wear a face covering may.  

Please keep your child and other household children home from summer school if 

one or more have COVID-19 like symptoms.  Our schools remained open the entire 

school year because of your efforts to help stop the spread of COVID-19 and other 

seasonal infectious illness, thank you.  If we all do our part summer school will 

remain in session for all.   

The Board will continue to monitor our local infection rates, communicate with the 

Wood County Health Department and CDC, and communicate as needed.   Face 

coverings may be required in the future should it be in the best interest of our 

students, staff, and community. 


